
HB 3040 - APage 1 of 1 HB 3040 - A

Dexter A. Johnson
LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL

900 COURT ST NE S101
SALEM, OREGON 97301-4065

(503) 986-1243
FAX: (503) 373-1043

www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

Open Government Impact Statement
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly
2021 Regular Session

Measure: HB 3040 - A
Only impacts on Original or Engrossed
Versions are Considered Official

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles
Date: 4/28/2021

SUMMARY
Directs Housing and Community Services Department, in consultation with Department of Land
Conservation and Development, Department of Environmental Quality, Department of Revenue and
Oregon Business Development Department, to conduct comprehensive study of system
development charges. Requires Housing and Community Services Department to submit, to interim
legislative committees related to housing and economic recovery and prosperity, preliminary report
no later than December 31, 2021, and final report no later than June 1, 2022.

Requires city, county or special district that maintains public website to include certain information
regarding system development charges in manner readily accessible to general public.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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